
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF DALLAS

Dallas, Texas, April 19,1940

To All Banking Institutions, and Others Concerned, 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Reference is made to our circular letter dated April 15, 1940, in which was reproduced 
text of Executive Order issued by the President of the United States on April 10, 1940, 
amending Executive Order No. 6560, dated January 15, 1934, regulating transactions in 
foreign exchange, transfers of credit, and the export of coin and currency, and text of 
regulations issued by the Secretary of the Treasury relating to transactions in foreign 
exchange, transfers of credit, payments, and the export or withdrawal of coin, bullion and 
currency; and to reports of foreign property interests in the United States.

The forms for reporting foreign property interests in the United States, referred to 
in the third paragraph of the letter mentioned above, have been received and a copy of each 
is enclosed for your information. Additional forms may be obtained from this bank upon 
request.

Your attention is called to the fact that the time has been extended for filing the 
reports of property interests of Norway and Denmark and nationals thereof which are 
required by the Executive Order of April 10, 1940, and the regulations issued thereunder. 
Reports on Form TFR-100 which were to have been filed on or before April 22, 1940, may 
now be filed on or before May 15, 1940. Reports on Form TFR-200, covering daily transac­
tions for the period ending May 15, 1940, may now be filed at any time during such period. 
Reports on Form TFR-200 should be filed only if the total daily changes in the property 
interests of Norway or Denmark, or a national thereof, covered by the report amount to 
$5,000 or more. You will note from the enclosed report forms that separate reports are 
required for Norwegian and Danish property.

Yours very truly,

R. R. GILBERT,

President
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